Liquor and Marijuana Licensing Fingerprinting
The City of Boulder Licensing Division has changed their fingerprinting
procedures in response to Senate Bill 17-189.

The Colorado Bureau of Investigations (CBI) has implemented a new process beginning
September 24, 2018: Colorado Applicant Background Services (CABS).

To use this service, you will need to go online to one of the state approved vendors to
register, schedule your appointment, and pay for your own fingerprinting.

These vendors are selected and trained specifically by the CBI and will be the only locations
where civil fingerprinting services will now be available.

The vendor services will be located throughout the state, which is intended to increase
applicants’ ability to obtain fingerprints in a timely manner. Fingerprints will be submitted
electronically, which will allow results to take only hours for processing instead of days or

weeks.

In order to receive your City of Boulder specific code to register/schedule with CABS, you
must first book your application intake appointment with city licensing staff

by calling 303-441-4192.
Once confirmed, we will email you your unique code for the CABS vendor.

Please make sure you retain your receipt or confirmation of fingerprinting as this will replace
the print card proof you will need to submit with your city application at your appointment.

The City of Boulder has chosen the following CABS vendor:

IDEMIA - IdentoGO
|https://www.idemia.com\

Please direct further questions about registration, services, and locations
to your CABS vendor.


http://www.coloradofingerprinting.com/
https://www.idemia.com/
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/_CdwCJ6WkXiqoyLOHG689Y?domain=uenroll.identogo.com

